
 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 
Student Bulletin 

 
Thursday, January 18 
 

This week is Spirit week. 
Thursday:   Let’s support all winter sports by having a black-out day. Go Southern!! 
Friday:  Take it easy on Friday in school by wearing your comfy/casual clothes. 

Remember… no PJ’s 
 

The next David’s Dream and Believe meeting will be on Thursday, January 18th in the Middle 

School cafeteria.  We will keep the same agenda as the canceled meeting:  finish officer speeches and 
place our votes.  We will also have the opportunity to meet David, for he will be attending this 

meeting.  So, try your best to attend.  New members are welcome!  See you then.  Any questions, 

please see Mrs. Reynolds in N-2 or Mrs. Sicoli in A-2. 

 

Dance club will meet on Thursday, January 18 in C-16. Any questions, please see Mrs. Hargis in C-10. 
 

Attention all 7th & 8th graders interested in playing Baseball this spring:  There will be an 

informational meeting after school on Thursday, January 18, in E-2. This meeting is mandatory. See 

Mr. Smith in E-2 if you have any questions. 
 

Interested in learning about programming and robotics? Stop by D-2 after school on  
Tuesday, January 23, and join the Coding Club.  
 

The next SNN Club meeting will be on Tuesday, January 23rd at 2:12pm. 
 

The next Builders Club meetings will be Tuesday, January 23rd & Tuesday, January 30th in  

N-8; any questions see Mrs. Cosentino or Mrs. Browning. 

 

The next Math Club meeting will be on Thursday, January 25, in A-6.  If you have any questions, see Mrs. 

Lovas or Mrs. Browning. 

  
The next dance will be on Friday, January 19, in the middle school gym. This will be the first ever 

Snowflake Ball.  This is a winter-themed dance.  You may dress up if you wish but special attire is not 

required. All dress code guidelines apply (no strapless tops, etc.).  The cost is $3.00.  You must have your 

ID with you at the dance in order to attend.  If you need a new ID, please come to the main office.  

Seventh graders should plan to be dropped off and picked up in the back parking lot.  Eighth graders 

should plan to be dropped off and picked up in the front parking lot by the E-hall double doors.  If you 

are car-pooling, decide in advance at which location your ride should meet you.  The dance starts at 

6:30pm and no one will be allowed in after 7:00pm.  The dance ends at 8:30pm.  You must be picked 

up by 8:45 in order to attend the next night event.  If you have any questions, please come to the Main 

Office. 

 

Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 

 
Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 



 

 

 


